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CLASS OF 2022 
PROJECT GRADUATION 

Project Graduation (PG) is a series of safe, drug and alcohol-free events for graduating seniors, 
sponsored by Nolan Catholic High School through funds raised by student fees and PG 
fundraising opportunities.   
 
The program and activities have been outlined for you in an email sent in June. If you did not 
receive the email, please send your preferred email address to projectgrad@nchstx.org.  You 
will receive PG e-Newsletters throughout the year with pertinent information.  
 
Project Graduation is advised by NCHS representatives (Assistant Principal, Ms. Cindy Jung) and 
is produced and funded (through various fundraising activities) by Senior Class Parents and 
senior fees.  All PG committee positions are to be filled by Senior Class parents.  If there is a 
position not filled, the activity/event will not happen. 
 
Including this form, there are five (5) forms to be completed in order for your student to 
participate in PG `22.   Review them carefully, complete and return all five (5) forms as soon as 
possible. (FYI - No fees are due with these forms.)   
 
Please contact me if you have any questions or comments or would like to volunteer for a 
committee. I looking forward to working with you to plan a great Project Graduation event for 
the Class of 2022! 
  
Cindy Jung 
Assistant Principal for Student Affairs 
projectgrad@nchstx.org 
 
 
_________________________________                 _____________________________________ 
Parent/Guardian (please print)                      Parent/Guardian (signature)            (date) 
 
Please note your STUDENT’S NAME : _____________________________________________ 
 
____My student WILL NOT attend any Project Graduation activities. 
 
 
____My student WILL NOT attend the Senior Picnic, May 19, 2022, at Camp Thurman.         

                      

____My student WILL NOT attend the Senior Lock-In on Sunday, May 22, 2021, at Alley Cats in 
Arlington. 
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